
From: BIll Ezell <wje@quackers.net>
Sent: Friday, August 07, 2015 6:35 PM
To: Deno, Sandy
Subject: NED and Liberty Energy

Sirs:

I encourage the PUC to reexamine the relationship between Liberty Utilities and Kinder-Morgan’s NED project.
From the information I’ve been able to find, it seems there’s actually not much economic justification for NED, and

apparent misdirection on the part of both companies. In fact, I see no way that this is going to lower our electric rates,
the gas is going offshore, not to us.
Additionally, I certainly see no reason I should be taxed to support what is strictly a commercial project.

These issues, coupled with the harm to both rural Southern New Hampshire and its ecology would make me think
reopening the proceedings would be the most logical path forward.

Thank you,
Bill Ezell

Temple, NH
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